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If this were to pass the impact would be enormous. As a health care professional, in 

order to do this with my extended work hours I would have to cancel and miss seeing 

critical patients. As someone who grew up in Oregon, vote by mail was the only way I 

could vote while out of state for school. I knew I would be moving back to the state 

and that the decisions would effect me and so it was critical that I vote. I strongly 

oppose changing from mail in votes to in person voting. Thank you for your time. 

 


